SALADO PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Notice of Possible Quorum

Salado Public Library Volunteer Appreciation Coffee
February 14, 2025

This notice is posted to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act, if the
number of members of the Board of Trustees establishes a quorum. Library
business will not be conducted during the event.

Neweihidly Weetes,

Nancy Mils Mackey, Board Pregident

Time of Posting: Tuesday, February 14, 2025



